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May 2019 

 
Dear parent/guardian,  
 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening Tuesday 18th June 2019 4.00pm-6.30pm  
 
I am writing to inform you of a change of date for the Year 7 parents’ evening.  
 
Please note that the parents’ evening for Year 7 was due to take place on Tuesday 11th 
June. This has been put back one week and will now take place on Tuesday 18th June. 
 
We will write to you again closer to the date with full information about the evening. 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Neil Jones 
Assistant Headteacher  
 


